Webber's Weekly





NEWSLETTER



Message from Mrs Barnett

Dear Families,

I hope this letter finds you well. It has been another busy and warm week and it has been a joy to observe the children thriving as they engage in their learning outside the classroom.

I am delighted to inform you that starting in September, we will be collaborating with Premier Sports, who will deliver PE sessions for each class. We are excited to welcome back the enthusiastic coaches and are thrilled to provide this excellent opportunity for our children to enhance their physical education. In addition, Premier Sports will be offering after-school sports clubs, and we will provide further details regarding these clubs in the upcoming Autumn term.

We have noticed that our school grounds are looking a bit unkempt at the moment. Please be assured that we are working closely with our estates team to address this issue. I understand that many of you in our parental community are eager to support us in maintaining our environment, and I am looking forward to collaborating with you on this.

I plan to organise another coffee morning soon to discuss this further. As our schedule is quite full with upcoming end-of-term events, it is likely that this gathering will take place during the first week of the Autumn term. In the meantime, should you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. I am keen to foster a strong collaborative relationship with all families.

Thank you for your ongoing support. I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Kindest regards

Mrs Barnett





News from Class I

Class 1 have been working very hard this week! We have had lots of fun in the school garden, and some of our EYFS students even made a butterfly trap to see them feast on an Apple! KS1 have had a another great week. We have been delving into our new book, What the Ladybird heard!'. We are beginning to write character descriptions, so are looking into lots of descriptive techniques and how we can use them effectively! In maths we have been looking at position and direction, which has linked beautifully well to our Geography work on maps! To top of an amazing week, class 1 have shown real resilience within our swimming lessons! Well done class 1



News from Class 2

"This week has been another busy one for the children in Class 2.

We have completed our summer assessments with diligence and determination and have continued with our learning across all subjects.

Science has seen us test out our shadow puppets, geography has allowed us to explore the environmental regions of Europe and maths has reintroduced us to different lines and angles. Phew!



Class 3 News

Class 3 have had a busy and exciting week filled with assessments and an energetic Sports Day at Uffculme School. Meanwhile, our Year 6 students have been hard at work continuing to plan their exciting enterprise activities, showing great creativity and teamwork. A real highlight for everyone was making our own boats—an engaging hands-on project that we can't wait to test next week, once our glue has had a little more time to set. It's been a fantastic week of learning, fun, and teamwork!

